
GEORGE BUSH 

March 4, 2002 

Dear Bob, 

Unfortunately, I had to turn down the invitation to receive 
the Harry S. Truman Good Neighbor Award. I will be in 
Asia on May gth. 

Thanks so much for weighing in, and thanks for the kind 
words about George W. and Laura. 

Warmest regards to you and Elizabeth, 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
Suite 410 
901 15th Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
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